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Monday 04th December 2024 
 

‘Little City’ mobile role play morning 
 
Dear Parents and Carers, 
 
To support our new big question ‘Rhyme: why do words matter?’ we have invited a company called 
‘Little City’ in to school on the morning of Tuesday 23rd January. The experience involves our school hall 
being set up with themed role play ‘cities’ such as a supermarket, vets, construction yard etc. that the 
children can then explore. We will be taking the children down to the hall one class at a time and the 
children will be given 1 hour per class to fully immerse themselves in the experience. This will provide 
excellent opportunities for speaking and listening, team work and creativity. We are asking for a 
contribution of £6.50 per child. Please make payment and give consent by Monday 8th January, you can 
do this via your ParentPay account. 
  
Although the contribution is voluntary, it should be pointed out that the event could not take place 
unless all parents, who are able, are willing to contribute. 
  
We appreciate that some families might find it particularly difficult to contribute all or part of the 
suggested sum. If you are in this position and have need of financial assistance, please apply in 
confidence to Mrs. C Smith (School Business Manager) in the office before the due date.  
 
It should also be stressed that if a family were unable to contribute, and the event were still to proceed, 
no child within the year group would be disadvantaged and be left out of the activity. 
  
Due to the increased pressure on our school budget, we have to manage our limited finances more 
carefully than ever before.  As a result, voluntary contributions are greatly relied on and your support is 
very much appreciated.    
 

Yours sincerely, 
 

The EYFS Team 

 
 

mailto:office@summerleaschool.co.uk

